Barford Road
St Neots
Ernulf

01480 374748

AC ad emy www.ernulf.cambs.sch.uk

enquiries@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms Tracy Brogan
10 November 2016

Dear Parent/Carer .
Children in Need - Friday 18 November 2016

On Friday 18 November Ernulf Academy will be supporting the BBC Children in Need appeal. Students will be
encouraged to attend in non-uniform; the theme for this year's event at Emulf Academy will be in-keeping with the
national theme of the ‘Big Spotacular. Students are, therefore, invited to wear non-uniform items of clothing and we
hope that they may be able to find something ‘spotty’ but that is not essential.

Although fun is very much the theme of the day it is important that the students’ attire is appropriate to the school
environment (nothing too small, revealing or offensive). If students are unsure of what to wear then they should seek
clarification from their tutor.

We ask that each student makes a donation of £1 which will be collected during moming registration and donated to
the Children in Need appeal.

In order to support Children in Need throughout the week we are also organising ‘The Great Emulf Bake Off. Each
day next week we are asking for cakes, small cakes or biscuits to be brought in to be sold during the lunch break.
Each donated item will be entered into a competition with prizes each day for ‘Best Technical', that is taste and
appearance, and ‘Best Children in Need Showstopper’ that could have a theme of Pudsey, spots or anything related
to the Appeal. We are not expecting anything as extravagant as on the BBC programme of a similar name, but just
hope that our students will enjoy the opportunity to practice their cooking skills and take part in this wonderful event
to further support Children in Need, both locally and nationally. We would also like to extend an opportunity to you to
take part with the staff on Friday 18 November.

‘The Great Ernulf Bake Off’ competition days

Monday Aspen

Tuesday Maple
Wednesday Willow

Thursday Years 10 and 11
Friday Parents and staff

Students may take cakes to the Humanities area before school on the appropriate day, and cakes from parents may
be either taken to the same area by your son/daughter or left in reception.

My thanks in anticipation of your support for what promises to be a great week.

Yours sincerely

K M. ettt

Miss Karen Dodsworth

Deputy Headteacher
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